
WARNERS AVENUE FOOTPATH 
CONSTRUCTION NOVEMBER 2020 
COMPLETION DECEMBER 2020

PARK AND PLAYGROUND 
CONSTRUCTION FROM 
DECEMBER 2020, COMPLETION 
APPROXIMATELY MARCH 2021

O
ld South Head Road

Warners Avenue

For more information, please contact Andrew Chau at  
openspace@waverley.nsw.gov.au

BARRACLUFF PARK AND PLAYGROUND
Project Update: Construction Staging


